
From: no-reply@webguidecms.ca <no-reply@webguidecms.ca>  
Sent: Friday, April 5, 2024 4:28 PM 
To: Elizabeth Tracy <etracy@pemberton.ca>; Corporate <Corporate@pemberton.ca> 
Subject: Website Submission: Write to Mayor & Council - pemberton.ca 
 

Village of Pemberton - Website Submission: Write to Mayor & Council - pemberton.ca  

Website Submission: Write to Mayor & Council - pemberton.ca 

Form Submission Info 

First Name: Kate  

Last Name: Coles  

Street Address:   

PO Box:  

Town/City: Pemberton  

Province: BC  

Postal Code: V0N 2L3  

Phone Number:   

Email:   

Please attach any related documents (if applicable):  

Message to Mayor & Council: Dear Mayor and Council, 
 
I strongly believe this nature play park should be put back near the Pemberton daycare 
and community centre. It saw a lot of use while it was there and now there is a 
deficiency there not having a play park. My kids were using it 5 days a week before it 
came down and it was loved. I feel it is much needed back in that general area.  
 
Thank you for making a decision on this. 
 
Kindly, 
Dr Katherine Coles  

Freedom of Information:  
Village of Pemberton  
 




